
 

 

Welcome to the new Parent Portal!  

The Parent Portal has been implemented for communication and absence monitoring. Parents are granted 

access to student’s data via a unique key issued by the school. Parents will be able to:  

• Receive student reports electronically   

• Send messages class teachers  

• Read newsletters 

• Update contact details 

• Notify school of absence / late arrival 

Initial Step: You will have received a letter that provides each parent with the URL link. If you have not 

received yours, or require another copy, please contact the school. 

Please log on to the Internet and register via https://sentral.darnumps.vic.edu.au/portal2/#!/login  You must 

use a valid email address to create a username for this account. Once registered, you will be prompted to 

enter your username (email address) and the password you created. To be linked to school information& 

your child/ren you will need to enter the unique access key provided in the letter. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Now that you have registered, you will be able to download the app from Apple App Store or Google Play 

store.  

If you need your Family Access Key, please contact Sharyn at the office. 

 

For help on the Parent Portal (internet version or the app), the school website now has instruction guides 

for families to access.  

 

 

SENTRAL INSTRUCTIONS 

https://sentral.darnumps.vic.edu.au/portal2/#!/login


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


